
 
 
 

June 2nd, 2025 

THIS MESSAGE IS FROM EMERGENCY 

SOCIAL SERVICES (ESS) IN REGARD 

TO EVACUEES PER DIEM CHEQUES: 

There are still a number of Emergency Social 
Services Cheques to be picked up for 
households of the Woodridge, Carrick, Badger, 
St. Labre area. 

Residents who have not yet picked up their 
cheques will have a chance to do so on: 

Wednesday, June 4th, 2025 
5:30pm - 7:00pm at the 

Woodridge Community Hall 
Located at 69 Denis St., Woodridge 

Please have identification with you. 

Contact Information: 
 essevacuations@gov.mb.ca 

204-945-5324 
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